COMMUNICATION - C89
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

From: GLENDA LAMPERT ||

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 10:37 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Objection

Dear Mr Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development at the Yonge and Steeles development
neighbourhood because.

1.The proposed density is between double and triple that allowed in the Secondary Plan
2.There has been little or no consultation with the community
G. Lampert.
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